
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

 

 
Children will be set three pieces of homework a week on 
Seesaw. There will be a math, literacy/spelling and a topic piece 
set.  The homework will be set on Seesaw on a Friday and will 
need to be completed before the start of school on the 
following Friday.  
 
 
  
 
   

  
 
 
 

This term our topic is ‘Who are the 
Tudors and what impact did this period 
have on modern Britain? We will be 
studying Henry VIII and other 
important historical figures.   
 
In science we will learn about forces 
and animals including humans. 
 
 
 

Remember to look on our class Twitter page 
to see what we have been doing in class.  
 
Also make sure you sign up to Seesaw and 
check it regularly. This is where whole school 
messages will be sent and where I will send 
any messages to the whole class or 
individual parents.  
 
 

In our class will be Miss Barker and Mrs 
Wilson. Mrs Wilson has worked at our 
school for over 6 years and loves PE. 
Miss Barker is Assistant Principal, KS2 
lead and English lead and has worked at 
our school for 13 years and has taught in 
other schools for 24 years. She loves 
teaching English, Math and Art.  

 

Staff  

Spring Term  

Homework 
 
 
 
 

 

Seesaw and Twitter 

Topic 

At the present time please send your children to school in 
their PE kits. The children need to have trainers or pumps for 
outdoor PE. 
 
This term we will be having PE on a Tuesday and Wednesday.  
 
 PE is a legal requirement so please ensure they attend in the 
correct clothing to join in.   
 

PE 

Reading 
 
 
 
 

 

Children are expected to bring in their reading book every day and 
change their book when needed. Please make sure reading is logged on 
our online platform-‘Learning with parents’ Children are expected to 
read a minimum of five times each week at home in Year 6.  For every 50 
reads they achieve this year, they will visit our book shop and choose a 
book to take home.  We aim to listen to each child at least once a week 
in school and if needing more support, they will be heard daily. Shared 
reading, independent reading, story time and reading to a buddy are all 
opportunities where we can enjoy reading. Our class novel is called ‘My 
Friend Walter.’ 
 


